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8th March 2024 

Re: Chemistry Sessions 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As we progress through the academic year, I wanted to bring to your attention an opportunity that will greatly 
benefit your child's academic journey in Chemistry. 

We have identified the need for additional support to ensure that all Chemistry student in Year 13 complete their 
practical endorsement in chemistry successfully. This endorsement is not only a crucial component of their A-level 
qualification but also provides invaluable hands-on experience and understanding of chemical principles. 

To facilitate this, we have arranged for Mrs Hearne (BWT Science Lead) to conduct extra sessions specifically 
dedicated to firstly the practical endorsement and then review of the content. These sessions will take place every 
Thursday morning during Personal Development and PSHE from 8.30am to 10.10am beginning on Thursday 15th 
March. It is imperative that your child attends these sessions to ensure they receive the necessary guidance and 
support to excel in their Chemistry A-Level. 

The additional lessons will cover essential practical skills, techniques, and experiments required for the 
endorsement. Moreover, they will provide an opportunity for students to clarify any doubts they may have and 
strengthen their understanding of chemistry. 

We believe that these extra sessions will significantly enhance your child's preparation for their upcoming A-Level 
Chemistry assessments, ultimately contributing to their overall success in Chemistry. Therefore, we kindly request 
your support in ensuring your child's attendance at these sessions. 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding these additional lessons or any other aspect of your child's 
education, please do not hesitate to contact the Science department via enquiries@corbytechnicalsschool.org. We 
are committed to providing the best possible support to ensure your child's academic progress and success. 

Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss A Muckett 
Associate Assistant Principal – Sixth Form 
Corby Technical School 
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